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Reporting of Cat Deaths on London’s roads
Dear Mr Arbour,

I am writing to you as the Private Secretary to the Lord Mayor in response to your letter to him of 25%
June 2018 regarding the reporting of cat deaths in London. The Lord Mayor would like to thank you for
letter and has asked me to respond on his behalf.

At present, there is not a specific process in place for checking cats for microchips in the City of London.
If a deceased cat or other animal is found or reported, then this is recorded.

Having asked my team to check back through our records for the last two years, we have found that there
were no cases of deceased livestock or pets, including cats, being reported or found.

However, we have asked our street cleaning contractor to investigate what more can be done if this does
happen.
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